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ALL CORRESPONDENCE TO BE ADDRESSED TO THE MUNICIPAL MANAGER
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Date: 17 January 2023

PUBLIC NOTICE FOR NEW PREFERENTIAL PROCUREMENT POLICY 2022

Molemole Local Municipality calls upon all stakeholders to comment on the draft amendment to
the Supply Chain Management Policy to put it in line with the new Preferential Procurement
Regulations as published on 04" November 2022 by Minister of Finance.

Minister of Finance together with the National Treasury has revised the Preferential Procurement
Regulation as a result of the Constitutional Court Judgement of February 2022.Every Municipality
must amend their supply chain policy in accordance with the revised Preferential Procurement
(PPR) that would take effect from the 16" of January 2023.

In terms of Government Gazette no 47452 dated 4 November 2022. The Minister of Finance has
in terms of section 5, read with section 2 (1) (b) (i} and (ii) and 2 (1) (c). of the Preferential Policy
Framework Act, 2000 (Act No. 5 of 2000) and with effect from 16 January 2023, made the

regulations set out in the schedule.

Molemole Local Municipality is in a process of reviewing the SCM Policy to comply with the
Government Gazette no 47452, dated 4 November 2022 and to align it with the new regulation.
For more information visit our website for the draft SCM Policy

Comments must be submitted within a period of fourteen (14) calendar days from the date of
publication of this Notice by contacting SCM Office on (015) 510 2300 or send email to:

tebogo@molemuie:
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Makgatho K.E
Municipal Manager




